
 

 

Upcoming Programs 
 

 

August 5 ñ  Michelle Ha-

gen, Primrose Senior Day 

at the Brown County Fair 

 

August 12 ñ Shane Smith, 

Aberdeen City Code En-

forcement Officer 

 

August 19 ñ  Adam St. 

Paul from the Aberdeen 

Curling Club 

 

August 26 ñ  NSU student-

Jordan Abu-Sirriya, White 

House Internship Program 

 
 

Board Meeting  

August 13, 2015 

12:00 Noon 
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Officers/Board 
Chairman:   Kelli Van Steenwyk 
President:  Corey Kramer 
Pres. Elect:  Carla Glynn 
Vice Pres.:   
Secretary:  Miko Brandner 
Treasurer:  Kent Edson 
Sgt. At Arms:  Matt Pearson 
Tom Agnitsch  
Shaun Falken 
Bob Gruman               
Shirley Jahraus 
T.J. Johnson 
Scott Noeldner 
Betty Ochsner 
Matt Prehn 
Tom Snyder 

The Aberdeen Sertoma Bulletin 
is published monthly by the 
Public Relations Committee.  
The purpose of this publication 
is to serve as a communication 
tool of and for the members of 
the Aberdeen Sertoma Club. 

  Contact Shirley Jahraus for 
program announcements or 

other information of interest to 
the Aberdeen Sertoma       

members.   Call 225-8703;                        
swjahraus@abe.midco.net 

Information due the end of the 
third week of each month. 

  

 

Making Life Worthwhile 
 

Through  

Service to Mankind  

 

  

 

     

     

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

10th ANNUAL STORYBOOK LAND FESTIVAL 

   
     The 2015 Storybook Land Festival was again a successful event in 

spite of the threatening weather forecast prior to Saturday July 25.  The 

main gate count came in at 3129, down from 3828 in 2014 which was a 

record year.  In addition to the main gate count, a number of people 

came in through other openings.  It is estimated that the entire event, 

including Fridayôs activities, brought 4543 people.  The Saturday 

ñMovie Under The Starsò was rained out but was rescheduled Tuesday, 

July 28 in connection with ñNational Night Outò sponsored by the Ab-

erdeen Police Department.  About 300 watched the movie. 

 

Gravity Coaster Ride 

     Our new ride ð the Gravity Coaster Ride ð was put into service on 

Saturday, the day of the Festival.  The goal was for a Saturday startup 

and with the extra effort by the construction crew, Doug Johnson and 

his staff, the goal was reached.  The numbers for the weekend were 

quite impressive with the coaster generating some impressive totals.  

Rides in year 2014 totaled 6940 and rides this year totaled 8762, of 

which 1219 were on the new coaster ride. 

     The Park closed at 5 pm on Saturday due to threatening weather 

which likely hurt Saturdayôs numbers. 

     Based on feedback during recent days, it appears that the ride will 

be a good fit for Storybook Land.  Hopefully we can continue to expe-

rience the benefit of the coaster.                                                                                       

 On behalf of the Aberdeen Sertoma Club I would like to offer a 

special thanks to our members who volunteered to help make this event 

happen.                      Bob Gruman, Chair, Storybook Land Committee 

Sertomans who served ice cream following 

the entertainment in the Castle. 
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Presidentõs Message  
Hello fellow Sertomans! 

 

     Itôs that time of the year again!  The Brown county fair is in full 

swing, parents and children are starting to prepare to go back to 

school, and the days are slowly getting shorter.  Several volunteers 

are handing out earplugs and information cards at the fair prior to 

concerts, which is a great way to keep getting our message out to 

the community as well as aid in keeping their ears safe.   Thank-you 

to all who are involved with preparing for this project and handing 

the earplugs out! 

     The wine and canvas event was a great success!  Everyone 

seemed to really enjoy having a glass or two of wine, munching on 

some delicious food, and letting their creative juices flow.  There 

were many involved in the planning and execution of this event and 

I would like to thank everyone involved for their efforts! 

     The regional convention is creeping up on us here shortlyðit is in Lincoln, NE this year from October 

1st to the 3rd.  I would encourage anyone who can fit this in their schedule to attend this convention as I 

have been told several times that it is a very enjoyable experience!  There is so much to learn about our ser-

vice organization and this is a great place to learn about how other clubs operate and serve their communi-

ties in many different ways. 
     I look forward to seeing you all at our weekly meetings and encourage anyone to come to a board meet-

ing if you would like to see how they work.  We would love to have your input! Thank You! Corey A. Kramer 

 
      GEM Award     

   

     Jackie Witlock earned her G.E.M. (Good Enthusiastic Member) 

this year by completing 9 qualifying requirements since she became a 

member on April 14, 2014.  In order to earn the award, Jackie had one 

year to complete the following: be formally inducted into the club, at-

tend a member orientation meeting, serve as a committee member, at-

tend club meetings regularly, work on club projects for 20 hours, attend 

a club board of directors meeting, attend a PAC, District Meeting, Re-

gional or Annual Sertoma Convention, support the Annual Fund, and 

sponsor a new member. 

                                        Leadership Award 

 
     Kelli Van Steenwyk, the clubôs past President, and Miko 

Brandner, the clubôs secretary recently earned the Sertoma 

Leadership Award which recognizes Sertomans for exemplary 

club leadership.  They had to complete the following require-

ments: must attend Regional Convention or Annual Sertoma 

Convention, support the Annual Fund, must chair a functional 

committee of our club and at least 4 additional requirements: 
serve as a member of the board of directors of the club, lead the 

new member orientation,  actively participate in a speech and 

hearing function of the club, lead or assist in training functions 

for the club, participate in a Division Training Function,  and 

attended a PAC or district meeting all within the fiscal year. 


